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GPU Nuclear Corporation
..

r% g yn One Upper Pond Road
'i wSEE Parsippany, New Jersey 07054

201-316-7000
TELEX 136-482
Writer's Direct Dial Number.

,

November 20,1995
5000-95-0094
C321-95-2331

|

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk l

Washington, DC 20555

|

Gentlemen:

I
Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station (OCNGS) !

Operating License No. DPR-16 |

Docket No. 50-219
Response to Supplement I to
Generic Letter (GL) 92-01, Revision 1
" Reactor Vessel Structural Integrity"

Supplement 1 to the subject Generic Letter was issued on May 19,1995 and requested certain
information concerning reactor vessel structural integrity. The requests are divided into four
parts.

GPU Nuclear letter dated August 16,1995 endorsed a report entitled "BWRVIP Action Plan
For RPV Integrity Data" which was submitted on behalf of the BWR licensees on August 10,
1995 by the BWR Vessel and Internals Project (BWRVIP) Group in response to Part 1 of the
" Required Information" in Supplement I to the Generic Letter. GPU Nuclear is a member of
the BWRVIP Group.

o-

eME The purpose of this letter is to inform you that on November 15, 1995, the BWRVIP
N 8"- submitted a report entitled, " Bounding Assessment of BWR/2-6 Reactor Pressure Vessel

'y@ Integrity issues" responding to Part 2 through Part 4 of the " Required Information." Prior to
D'O the submittal, GPU Nuclear reviewed and concurred with the responses. Therefore, the

.Q November 15, 1995 BWRVIP submittal referenced above provides the remaining OCNGS
gg responses to Supplement I to GL 92-01, Revision 1.
nc
N
g As indicated in the BWRVIP report, no near term actions are needed in response to the issues
g raised in Supplement 1. Longer term efforts are being formulated and pursued with other

industry groups through NEI. Based on the results of those longer term efforts, the BWRVIP
will make appropriate recommendations to its member utilities. gf
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If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. Yosh Nagai, of
Regulatory Affairs at (201) 316-7974.

Sincerely,

)
$}R. W. Keaten

Vice President and Director
Technical Functions

RWK/YN/cb,

i c: Administrator, Region I
OC Senior Resident Inspector
OC Senior Project Manager

i
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Sworn and subscribed to before me thisJ d day of[0 VDMA6X 1995.

WntA O 6 :
'

'A Notary Public [INew Jerle(/

JULIENNE J. SCHOFFSTALL -

NOTARY PUBUC OF NEW JERSEY
My Commission Expires June 24.1997


